
 
 

 

 
CPVI Scholarship Information and Terms & Conditions 

The Society for Vascular Surgery (SVS) and Association of Program Directors in 
Vascular Surgery (APDVS) have worked together with Complex Vascular Peripheral 
Intervention Skills Course (CPVI) industry supporters – Cook Medical and Penumbra – 
to create scholarships for trainees attending the course! After the course, scholarship 
recipients will each receive a mailed check for $1,000 to help with expenses 
associated with the course (i.e. registration, travel expenses). 
 
The limited number of scholarships will be given on a first-come, first-served basis to 
SVS member resident/fellows who register for the course at vascular.org/cpvi25. 

Scholarship recipients will need to agree to the following terms and conditions to 
accept the scholarship and receive the monetary award via mailed check after the 
course. 
 

• Be a current SVS member resident/fellow and paid, registered CPVI 25 attendee 
• Attend both days of the course taking place September 20-21 in Rosemont, IL 
• Attend the trainee lunch on September 21 hosted by the scholarship co-

sponsors Cook and Penumbra 
• Complete the post-CPVI25 evaluation 
• Complete a follow-up survey in the future from SVS to assess outcomes of the 

CPVI course 
 
If a scholarship is available at the time of registration, the resident/fellow will 
receive an email from education@vascularsurgery.org within 24 business hours of 
registering informing them they were awarded a scholarship. They will be asked to 
confirm their acceptance and agree to the terms and conditions. 

https://vascular.org/cpvi25
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